
FORT BEND TRANSIT RECEIVES  

CONGRESSIONAL RECOGNITION 
 

On May 29, 2020, Congressman Pete Olson presented 

Fort Bend Transit a Congressional Recognition for helping 

Texans in need during the COVID-19 pandemic.   
Fort Bend Transit worked alongside several organizations 

within the community providing transportation and meal 

delivery.    

“We are so thankful to be able to assist our Fort Bend 

County residents in any way we can.” Perri D’Armond 

stated.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Perri D’Armond, Fort Bend Transit Director    

        

 

  

 

 

 

               Fort Bend Transit Staff    


